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Audio Message The Supply Chain is Getting Better!

America’s manufacturers and distributors of American made items certainly appreciate the customers
who are purchasing their products. Operating a business of any size in the United States takes a lot of
commitment so companies and workers need faithful customers to seek out American made.

For several years our supporters have been urging America’s
businesses to expand their product lines and relocate more of
their manufacturing to the United States.  We are not against
imported products; we just want a better balance of items made
in America so they can be available to merchandisers that supply
retail stores in the United States.

For over 30 years the supply chain of American products was broken and resulted in some cases
80% to 90% of what is sold in America’s stores being foreign made. Today, we have reached a new
and more positive situation in the United States and as change happens we are seeing more jobs and
job skills available which is good news for American workers and America’s economy.

As businesses expand their product lines in the United States, help them by seeking out the products
you need that are American made so that business owners and investors know that producing items
with made in the U.S.A. labels are being supported by the American people.

Thanks for spreading this message. Kindly email this message to others.

This is Michael Blichasz. I appreciate hearing from you. My email address is:
Michael@AmericanWorkersRadio.com.  Every Wednesday from 11 A.M. to 12 noon, tune in to
American Workers Radio on 860 AM serving Philadelphia and the Tri-State area. You can also listen
live or to rebroadcasts from anywhere in the world from the easy access links located on the front page
of: AmericanWorkersRadio.com.


